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MEMORANOUM FOR: B. H. Grier, Director, Region I =V
J. P. 0'Reilly, Director, Region II
J. G. Keppler. Director, Region III
K. V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV
R. H. Engelken, Director, Regicn V
FROM: Norman C. Moseley, Director, Division of Reactor Operations
Inspection, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
SUBJECT: IE INFORMATION NOTICE NO. 79-28, OVERLOADING OF STRUCTURAL

ELEMENTS DUE TO PIPE SUPPORT LOADS

The subject IE Information Notice should be dispatched on November 15 , 1979
to all power reactor facilities with an operating license or constructicn permit.
Enclosed is a draft copy of the transmittal letter for this purpose.

Norman C. Moseley, Director
Division of Reactor Operations

Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosures:

1. Draft Transmittal Letter
2. IE Information Notice No. 79-28
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(Draft letter to all power reactor facilities with an cperating license or con-
struction peramit)

IE Information Notice No. 79-28
Adcressee:
Tne enclosed IE Information Notice No. 79-28provides information on the over-

Toading of structural elements due to pipe support loads.

Sincerely,

Signature
(Regional Director)

Enclosures:
1. IE Information Notice No. 79-28
2. Recently Issued I[E

Information Notices



